
 
 

Report 
 

TITLE: 900 A.M. - MLA JACKIE LOVELY

Meeting: Council Meeting Meeting Date: February 12, 2025 

Background 
 
MLA Jackie Lovely will be joining the meeting through Zoom to discuss funding for the Flagstaff Regional 
Airport.   
 
Flagstaff County has submitted an application for a grant under the Community Airport Funding Program on 
November 20, 2024.   
 
The project is identified as the Runway Micro Surfacing and it will enhance the safety and operational 
efficiency at the airport. The total project cost is $350,000 and we have requested $262,500.   
 
 
Project Background: The runway resurfacing project addresses a critical infrastructure need. The current 
runway was constructed in 1981 and has deteriorated over time, leading to increased maintenance 
requirements and safety concerns for aircraft operations. Upgrading the runway will enhance its durability and 
performance, providing a smoother landing surface that supports all-weather operations. This improvement is 
essential for accommodating both commercial crop spraying and recreational flying in the region. The 
resurfacing is expected to extend the runway's lifespan by an additional 5 to 15 years, significantly improving 
accessibility for pilots. 
 


